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Assembly Term 1 
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Assembly Timetable - Term 3 
  
 
Week 6:  Junior Assembly: 

 2JD/2ED 
 
Week 7: Senior Assembly: 

3MD/3CW 
 
Week 8: Grandfriends Day 

 

Week 9:  No Assembly 

Executive Report 
 
Dear Aranda Community, 

Special Events 
 
Every week at Aranda Primary seems to be punctuated by special events. Emphasis is 
placed on building and maintaining strong relationships between teachers and 
students by providing opportunities to learn and inspire. Last week was a wonderful 
example of this and what better way to capture it than by photos. We hope you get a 
sense of the excitement and engagement that filled our school last week. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Issue 16  

30 August 2018 

Dates to Remember 
 
  
3 Sept 2018 School 

Satisfaction Survey 
Closes at 3pm 

5 Sep  2018 Engineering 
Games (selected 
students only) 

12 Sept Just 50 Words 
Assembly 

13 Sept Year 2 Zoo Excursion 
14 Sept Grandfriends Day 
17 Sept Year 1 Swimming 

Starts 
18 Sep ACT Athletics Carnival 
19 Sep Walkathon 
27 Sept Farmer Day ï Dress as 

a Farmer 
28 Sept Term 3 ends 

 
Notes Home          Due Back 

 
2018 Engineering 
Games 
 

31 August 

Year 2 Zoo Additional 
Permission 

6 Sept 

Calendar Art 
 

24 Sept 

Grandfriends Day 
 

Info Only 

Walkathon Booklet Info Only 

 

Newsletter 
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Important Messages 
 
Carpark Safety 
 

Just a friendly reminder to all 
parents/carers who do drop off and 
pickup: please be cautious when 
navigating the bottom carpark 
especially during the busy times.  
 
 
Uniform Shop 
 

The Uniform Shop operates on Friday 
mornings, from 8.30am ï 9.30am only. 
Please contact the Uniform Shop via 
email if you have any questions 
apsuniformshop@gmail.com  
 
 
Canteen 
 
The Canteen operates from 
Wednesday to Friday. The Canteen 
can be contacted via email on 
arandacanteen@gmail.com or phone 
on 0459 599 114.  
 
 
Medication at School 
 
All student medication must be signed 
in by a parent/carer at the Front Office 
on arrival at school. Medication must 
be clearly labelled with the childôs 
name and class. No medication is to be 
left in school bags during the day.  
 
 
Newsletter Publication Deadline 
 

Items for inclusion in the fortnightly 
newsletter must be emailed to 
info@arandaps.act.edu.au by 3.30pm 
every odd week on a Tuesday. 
 
 
2018 Grandfriends Day 
 
Place this date in your calendars now. 
Grandfriends Day in 2018 will be held 
on Friday 14 September at 11am.  
 
 
Anaphylaxis 
 
Aranda Primary School is an 
ANAPHYLAXIS AWARE SCHOOL 
avoiding eggs and all nuts.  
Our policy is available on the website. 

Continued from page 1 
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Cross Country Nationals 
We would like to congratulate Cameron M, Elye D and Hannah J for their selection and participation in the 
School Sport Australia National Cross Country Championships in sunny Queensland last week. Representing the 
ACT is a huge achievement and we are so proud of the sportsmanship and commitment you have all 
demonstrated in being selected to represent the ACT. 
 
Below are some thoughts from Hannah and Elye. 
 
Hannah 
 
When I was preparing for my race the only thing I was really nervous about was the start of my race. When the 
gun went we all started pacing to get in front of each other. I think my biggest competition was Victoria and 
Queensland because they have the best runners and won almost all of their races. When I saw the finish line, I 
was so relieved that my race was almost over. As I was racing over the line everyone was cheering. I think that 
was the best experience of my life. 
 
Elye 
 
For my first time I was really nervous for the race. I could see all the other states warming up. When we got 
called to the call room, there were heaps of other states. The starter called us up and the gun went. There was a 
lot of pushing and shoving because it was a massive group on a narrow track. When I finished it was the hilliest 
cross country course I have ever done. It was an amazing experience and I sure want to go back next year.  

 

Cricket 
 
It has been a big few weeks for Cricket in the Aranda Primary School community. We were so fortunate to host a 
visit from Australian Cricketer, Nathan Lyon, last Thursday. Nathan played cricket with our senior cricket teams 
and then all Year 3-6 students attended a Q&A session with Nathan in the Gym.   
 
On Wednesday 22 August, students from Aranda attended the Woolworths Cricket Blast School Cup. Boys and 
girls from Years 3-6 participated in a number of modified cricket games that placed a large focus on fun and 
inclusion. Every student worked hard to execute the fundamental skills of bowling, catching and batting. This led 
to lots of wickets and some massive sixes! It was a great experience for those who regularly play cricket and also 
for those who were playing for the first time.  
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ILP Meetings 
 
Individual Learning Plans and Personal Learning Plans are being sent home to families in preparation for 
meetings next week. The plans sent home are in draft form for parent/carer input. Individual meeting times are 
included in the pack being sent home. We look forward to discussing your childôs learning with you. 

 
Possible Aranda Bike Track ï Volunteers Needed 
 
We are looking for community members who have experience or an interest in building a mountain bike 
singletrack. We are exploring the feasibility of building a short singletrack loop amongst the trees on school 
grounds. If you are interested in providing some input and lending a hand on the end of a shovel or rake please 
contact Scott Pearce via email (info@arandaps.act.edu.au) or through the Front Office. 
 
 
The Executive Team 
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